
Bronwyn Nelson
Westbrook
LD 511
I live in Westbrook, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD
511. I am a bike commuter of two decades and have seen a definite increase in driver 
aggressiveness since Covid, which keeps even more people from taking up biking 
than it did before. We need safe spaces for people to be able to exercise outdoors and 
enjoy our beautiful state. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve 
public health, protect the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options 
for people who don’t drive, or simply want to drive less. Please vote “ought to pass.”


